His Majesty King Salman Bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud

Office of His Majesty the King

Royal Court, Riyadh

KINGDOM OF SAUDI ARABIA

Your Majesty,

Let me begin by congratulating your country for being the host of the G20 summit in November 2020. Under your reign, Saudi Arabia is taking bold steps to diversify its economy and strengthen international business relations.

However, the aspiration to establish an open and fair business enviroment is in stark contrast to the ongoing practice of imprisoning peaceful activitists, religious clerics and religious minorities through the “Specialized Criminal Court” (SCC) Dozens of human rights defenders have been convicted to lengthy prison sentences by this court, including the co-founders of the Saudi Association for Civil and Political Rights (ACPRA). Sadly, one of them,  Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid, died in prison this year.
I respectfully call on you to take the occasion of the G20 summit to immediately and unconditionally release all those convicted by the SCC for peacefully advocacy work. Through this step you can show to the world that Saudi Arabia is following international law and thus a reliable partner for international cooperation.
Sincerely,
